
At the library 

Attention jigsaw puzzle lovers! Got any old puzzles lying around and want to get rid of 

them? The Calhoun Memorial Library would be more than happy to take them off your 

hands. 

The library will have a table at Harvest Fest, set for Sat., Sept. 14, and would like to 

have jigsaw puzzles to sell. The library will take puzzles made for all ages and skill set. 

The puzzles may be dropped off at the library. 

Please note, if the puzzle does not have all its pieces, please do not donate. As any 

dedicated dissectologist (that’s a puzzle enthusiast to you and me) knows, puzzles 

without all its pieces is the absolute worst. So, please check to make sure your 

donations are complete. 

Besides jigsaw puzzles, table offerings include books for adults and children, as well as 

audiobooks and movies. The table will be manned by the Chetek Friends of the Library, 

which is a nonprofit organization comprised of volunteers that, through fundraising 

events, uses the proceeds for library improvements and adult, teen and children’s 

programming such as Trunk or Treat, River Valley Raptors, author visits and crafting 

supplies.  

On the topic of visiting authors, mark Tuesday, Sept. 10 on your calendars for the 

Calhoun Memorial Library has a local author, K.M. Waldvogel, coming in to speak about 

the American Revolution. 

The event starts promptly at 5:30 p.m. 

Waldvogel’s presentation will be on the roles women played in achieving America’s 

independence from Great Britain, be it as spies, message couriers, soldiers or 

saboteurs. Waldvogel will also detail her writing process, from the researching to the 

writing, editing and publication.  

The event is free and will include refreshments. 

Anyone who likes to line dance, or wants to learn how, is invited to attend the Try It 

Club’s Thursday, Sept. 12 meeting. This is a great opportunity to have fun, get some 

exercise and heck, yeah, get jiggy with it to the tunes of country western music. RSVP 

by stopping in or calling 715-924-3194 and a staff member will add your name to the list 

of attendees.  

Please note, this meeting will be held at The Center, 711 First St., and begins at 6 p.m. 

For more information about the library or its programs, visit calhounmemoriallibrary.org 

or check out our Facebook page. 

 


